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Bradley/, Andrew 

To: 
Subject: 

coroners.office@portsmouthcc.gov, uk 
Gosport WMH 

Dear Caroline, 

Thanks for letting me have the letter from Bindmans about Mrs Richards. Can I ask Davis to field this one. I have no 
information about Mrs Richards and no idea why she was not included in the ten now under review. On the basis that 
she presumably falls into the same category as the other 81 upon whon Inquests are not to be undertaken perhaps 
David could do the necessary 

I presume you have the original letter from them of 22 July for reply. When sending these through please don’t trouble 
with a covering letter - I’ll know what they are! 

Regards, 

Andrew 


